
LOHMANN is known for always being innovative and up to date, be 
it in terms of technology, service or quality. We can’t do this alone, 
but only as a team. That’s why we are delighted that we have been 
able to expand our team by a few new members in 2023.
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Ms. Sophie Miyumo is our new employee in the genetics department. 
Her area of responsibility includes all activities related to the breeding 
programmes of LOHMANN BREEDERS. 

Mr. Marco Magrini and Dr. Benjamin Holbein complement the 
Global Technical Service Team as Veterinary Specialists supporting our 
customers worldwide.

There have also been some changes in the area of sales and technical 
service. We welcome Dr. Amr Saad as a new member of the sales and 
technical service team in Africa and Middle East.

We also have two new KAMs in Asia. Dr. Chichuan Liang is responsible 
for Taiwan and Dr. Vichian Srithayarat is looking after our customers 
in Thailand.

Our IT team receives active support from two new employees: 
Mrs. Poongkuzhali Ramu and Mr. Patrick Görse. 
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